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Testimony in favor of proposed HB 3155- 

I support this measure on roadways in Oregon as it is already legal in several parts of 

our state like Cresent Cutoff Rd. Out of Cresent and going up towards Cresent Lake, 

in the city of Lakeside, Oregon and many other states like Arizona, Idaho, Florida, 

Washington, Maine and many parts of most other states. 

It would increase revenue with permits/plates or other form of authority but should 

have a requirement of insurance and have a minimum equipment level as well like 

blinkers, horn and brake lights. 
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